
Barrs Court Primary School 

   

   

          

           

  November 4th 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To support our learning about the work of different artists during our end of Term 2 enquiry 

‘What do artists do?’, each Red Area class will have a workshop with a visiting artist from ‘Go 

Sketch’ on Friday 6th December 2024.  

 

The workshops will take inspiration from the book ‘The Dot’ and we will explore a range of 

techniques and materials whilst encouraging creativity and resilience.   

 

To cover the costs of this visiting artist and resources, we ask for a voluntary contribution of 

£5.20 to be paid via Arbor by Friday 22nd November 2024. Whilst no child will be excluded, we 

do rely on voluntary contributions being made in order for the workshops to take place.  We 

reserve the right to cancel the workshops if insufficient voluntary contributions are received. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any 

questions. 

 

Red Area Team 

 

 


